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Thank you, Mr. President, 

Brunei Darussalam warmly welcomes the delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina to Geneva and thank them for the updates provided since its last review. 
Brunei Darussalam welcomes the Government's implementation of the revised strategy of the Regional Housing Programme which had made progress, with the completion of 776 housing units and efforts were ongoing for the provision of an additional 1,172. 
In this regard, we would like to propose the following recommendation: 
1. To continue to implement initiatives to promote the right to equitable housing. 
In conclusion, Brunei Darussalam wishes the Bosnia and Herzegovina a successful conclusion to its third UPR session. 
Thank you. 
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